Coastal Quilter’s Guild
General Meeting Minutes
9-14-00

Meeting held at St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church and called to order at 7:10pm by
President Ranell Hansen

Diane Eardley introduced thel0 guests and three new new members. She announced
that sheets are available for Quilt Show sign ups

Gail Tinsley announced that the book sale was great

Betty Kelly reported on workshops

Kristin Otte spoke about the challenge quilts, the theme is “Wish You Were Here”,
the maximum size is 24”. Entry forms are available. A sleeve is not required for the
entries. Fourteen quilts were sent to New Zealand for their show which is on 9/25.
Leslie Hogan reported on the quilt show. Monte Ferris and Sandy Mack will have
posters and flyers to distribute to local businesses.. Nola Ferguson will handle the
Botique, there is a sales meeting the 27™ at Samarkand.

Suzy Carter reported on Community Quilts. The next recipient group is the Neo
Natal Ward at Cottage Hospital

Show & Tell

Diane Gilman won Block of the Month

Break

Door Prizes

Speaker Ellie Sienkiewicz
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